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Woodland Elementary

P.O. Box 40

Dildo, Trinity Bay, NL

A0B 1P0

Dear Woodland Elementary Alumni,

Do you ever think back to a time when you attended Woodland Elementary, where playing and learning with class mates put the joy in your day? Woodland Play Park Committee and its supporters have taken on the ambitious initiative to enhance our outside play area so that it is a more welcoming, safe environment for outdoor learning experiences, a place where all children can experience the freedom of unstructured play as well as team building activities. 

Our school is fortunate to have built a long history of positive relationships with former students, some of whom are now members of our local parent and grandparent community and many others who return home on visits. Staff and students feel encouraged on many fronts including academic initiatives; volunteer extra-curricular music and breakfast programs; special event attendance; and financial or in kind donations. We are indeed blessed to collaborate with such supportive individuals and organizations. 

At this time, we ask that you consider supporting our efforts in the construction and development of Woodland Elementary Play Park. The Play Park Committee has envisioned an improved soccer field […and yes, the students have not lost their desire to play soccer, even in winter]; basketball and four-square courts; an outside classroom [gazebo]; reading benches; a walking trail; and a free play area. 

To date, over $13000 has been raised towards our spring start-up. Further financial assistance will ensure the project becomes functional for our students in a timely manner. 

Should you wish to participate by making a financial contribution or donation of services, your generosity will be recognized in The Anchor, our school newsletter and on the school website. Please contact the school @ 709 582 2310 if you have any inquiries.

The children and families of Woodland Elementary would like you thank you in advance for any assistance you might offer to the realization of WOODLAND ELEMENTARY PLAY PARK. Please know that your support of this project will have a positive impact on the quality of students’ life at school. Each small investment can have a lasting effect for generations!

Respectfully yours,

The Play Park Committee 

Woodland Elementary
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